
 

 

FAMD Reduces Fees on Adoptions April 5-13 

DEARBORN.  April 2, 2019—Friends for Animals of Metro Detroit (FAMD) is reducing and 

waiving adoption fees on many of its dogs and cats April 5-13, 2019. 

“Our generous FAMD Board has donated funds to make sure some wonderful dogs, cats, 

puppies and kittens find forever homes,” said Elaine Greene, FAMD executive director. “To 

adopt, simply fill out an online questionnaire to meet with an adoption counselor and start the 

process.” 

“Falling in love costs a lot less this month,” added Greene. 

“The FAMD board of directors is committed to furthering our mission of saving all adoptable 

animals and inspiring healthy relationships between people and their companion animals and, 

therefore, has offered to financially cover adoption fees,” said MaryAnn Wright, FAMD board 

chair. 

Descriptions and prices for the adoptable animals can be found on the FAMD website at 

www.metrodetroitanimals.org.  Most of the adoptable animals can be met in the new MaryAnn 

Wright Animal Adoption and Education Center at 16121 Reckinger Road in Dearborn, although 

some are in foster homes or one of FAMD’s Cat Adoption Centers.  

 

All FAMD pets have been microchipped, neutered or spayed and received a medical exam and 

age-appropriate vaccinations before they go to their new homes.   

http://www.metrodetroitanimals.org/


About FAMD 

After 25 years of nurturing more than 50,000 animals, the Friends for Animals of Metro Detroit 

has launched their “More Love than Humanly Possible” capital campaign to construct Phase 

Two of their complex, adjacent to the MaryAnn Wright Animal Adoption & Education Center.  

For more information about FAMD, a 501 (c) 3 organization, visit metrodetroitanimals.org 
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